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Bush Primary School & Nursery Unit

31 Mullaghteige Road, 

Bush, 

Dungannon,

Co Tyrone.

BT71 6QU
23rd April 2020

Dear Parent,

Admission to Primary 1 and Nursery (target age) September 2020

The Education Authority has made arrangements to prepare and issue notification of placement letters for P1 and Nursery Target age children this year. You should receive this notification on Wednesday 29th April. 

As some post may be delayed, the ‘Citizen Portal’ will be open on Wednesday 29th April and parents/ guardians who had applied online can log on to view their child’s placement. 

Guidance on how to login and access placement offers will be on the Education Authority website at www.eani.org.uk
Please remember to notify school if you are accepting or rejecting the place offered, by email to pmcalister824@c2kni.net
Obviously things are not as they would normally be at present, but, nevertheless all the staff are very much looking forward to welcoming you and your child to either Nursery or P1 in September 2020.

I will communicate at a later date with information regarding Induction.

For parents who are new to Bush Primary School & Nursery Unit please keep an eye on our website at www.bushprimaryschool.co.uk or ‘like’ our PTA Facebook page to keep you up to date.

Regards,

Pauline McAlister

Principal
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